
Thanks for Veterans Day coverage
Thank you for George Matysek’s excellent article, “Veterans Day Mass moves many”
(CR, Nov. 17), and mention of the homily by Bishop F. Richard Spenc er at St. Paul’s
in Ellicott  City.  We in the Catholic  War Veterans of  Maryland (cwvmd.org)  are
grateful to the good bishop for administering to the chaplains throughout the world
who care for our active duty brethren as we follow up with Catholic fellowship for
those who have already served.

https://www.archbalt.org/thanks-for-veterans-day-coverage/

